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n>4Zé;;a£QZ&'_y 27th July, 1932.

T Bir,

erence to your letter afgi“%

29 t regarding the class of this vessel in
tm Register m we are taking up this matter with
the Owners and shall hope to write you further

in the course of the next few days.
Yours faithfully,

Lloyd's Register
Eﬁyﬂﬁ@tﬂon







